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Living on an Active Earth National Research Council
2003-09-22 The destructive force of earthquakes has
stimulated human inquiry since ancient times, yet the
scientific study of earthquakes is a surprisingly recent
endeavor. Instrumental recordings of earthquakes were
not made until the second half of the 19th century, and
the primary mechanism for generating seismic waves was
not identified until the beginning of the 20th century.
From this recent start, a range of laboratory, field,
and theoretical investigations have developed into a
vigorous new discipline: the science of earthquakes. As
a basic science, it provides a comprehensive
understanding of earthquake behavior and related
phenomena in the Earth and other terrestrial planets. As
an applied science, it provides a knowledge base of
great practical value for a global society whose
infrastructure is built on the Earth's active crust.
This book describes the growth and origins of earthquake
science and identifies research and data collection
efforts that will strengthen the scientific and social
contributions of this exciting new discipline.
Engineering Geological Mapping W. R. Dearman 2013-10-22
Engineer Geologic Mapping is a guide to the principles,
concepts, methods, and practices involved in geological
mapping, as well as the applications of geology in
engineering. The book covers related topics such as the
definition of engineering geology; principles involved
in geological mapping; methods on how to make
engineering geological maps; and rock and soil
description and classifications. Also covered in the
book are topics such as the different kinds of
engineering geological mapping; the zoning concept in
engineering geological mapping; terrain evaluation;
construction sites; and land and water management. The
text is recommended for engineers and geologists who
would like to be familiarized with the concepts and
practices involved in geological mapping.
Psychological Testing in the Service of Disability
Determination Institute of Medicine 2015-06-29 The
United States Social Security Administration (SSA)
administers two disability programs: Social Security
Disability Insurance (SSDI), for disabled individuals,
and their dependent family members, who have worked and
contributed to the Social Security trust funds, and
Supplemental Security Income (SSSI), which is a meanstested program based on income and financial assets for
adults aged 65 years or older and disabled adults and
children. Both programs require that claimants have a
disability and meet specific medical criteria in order
to qualify for benefits. SSA establishes the presence of
a medically-determined impairment in individuals with
mental disorders other than intellectual disability
through the use of standard diagnostic criteria, which
include symptoms and signs. These impairments are
established largely on reports of signs and symptoms of
impairment and functional limitation. Psychological
Testing in the Service of Disability Determination
considers the use of psychological tests in evaluating
disability claims submitted to the SSA. This report
critically reviews selected psychological tests,
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Evaluation of Soil and Rock Properties P. J. Sabatini
2004-10-01 This document presents state-of-the-practice
information on the evaluation of soil and rock
properties for geotechnical design applications. This
document addresses the entire range of materials
potentially encountered in highway engineering practice,
from soft clay to intact rock and variations of
materials that fall between these two extremes.
Information is presented on parameters measured,
evaluation of data quality, and interpretation of
properties for conventional soil and rock laboratory
testing, as well as in situ devices such as field vane
testing, cone penetration testing, dilatometer,
pressuremeter, and borehole jack. This document provides
the design engineer with information that can be used to
develop a rationale for accepting or rejecting data and
for resolving inconsistencies between data provided by
different laboratories and field tests. This document
also includes information on: (1) the use of
Geographical Information Systems (GIS) and Personal Data
Assistance devices for the collection and interpretation
of subsurface information; (2) quantitative measures for
evaluating disturbance of laboratory soil samples; and
(3) the use of measurements from geophysical testing
techniques to obtain information on the modulus of soil.
Also included are chapters on evaluating properties of
special soil materials (e.g., loess, cemented sands,
peats and organic soils, etc.) and the use of
statistical information in evaluating anomalous data and
obtaining design values for soil and rock properties. An
appendix of three detailed soil and rock property
selection examples is provided which illustrate the
application of the methods described in the document.
Stat Labs Deborah Nolan 2006-05-02 Integrating the
theory and practice of statistics through a series of
case studies, each lab introduces a problem, provides
some scientific background, suggests investigations for
the data, and provides a summary of the theory used in
each case. Aimed at upper-division students.
The Deep Mixing Method Masaki Kitazume 2013-02-21 The
Deep Mixing Method (DMM), a deep in-situ soil
stabilization technique using cement and/or lime as a
stabilizing agent, was developed in Japan and in the
Nordic countries independently in the 1970s. Numerous
research efforts have been made in these areas
investigating properties of treated soil, behavior of
DMM improved ground under static and d
EPA Publications Bibliography, 1984-1990: Report
summaries United States. Environmental Protection Agency
1990
The Age of the Earth G. Brent Dalrymple 1994 A synthesis
of all that has been postulated and is known about the
age of the Earth
Renewable Power Generation Costs in 2019 International
Renewable Energy Agency IRENA 2020-06-01 IRENA’s latest
global cost study shows solar and wind power reaching
new price lows. The report highlights cost trends for
all major renewable electricity sources.
Nature, Origin, and Significance of the Tully Limestone
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including symptom validity tests, that could contribute
to SSA disability determinations. The report discusses
the possible uses of such tests and their contribution
to disability determinations. Psychological Testing in
the Service of Disability Determination discusses
testing norms, qualifications for administration of
tests, administration of tests, and reporting results.
The recommendations of this report will help SSA improve
the consistency and accuracy of disability determination
in certain cases.
How Tobacco Smoke Causes Disease 2010 This report
considers the biological and behavioral mechanisms that
may underlie the pathogenicity of tobacco smoke. Many
Surgeon General's reports have considered research
findings on mechanisms in assessing the biological
plausibility of associations observed in epidemiologic
studies. Mechanisms of disease are important because
they may provide plausibility, which is one of the
guideline criteria for assessing evidence on causation.
This report specifically reviews the evidence on the
potential mechanisms by which smoking causes diseases
and considers whether a mechanism is likely to be
operative in the production of human disease by tobacco
smoke. This evidence is relevant to understanding how
smoking causes disease, to identifying those who may be
particularly susceptible, and to assessing the potential
risks of tobacco products.
The Geology of Liberia Robert Lee Hadden 2006
Absolute Age Determination Mebus A. Geyh 1990-08-27 The
spectrum of physical and chemical dating methods now
covers the entire range of Earth history. But there are
so many methods that it is becoming increasingly
difficult to select those that are appropriate for
solving a specific problem. The objective of this book
is to cover the whole spectrum of methods and to give
examples of their applications. Thus it is addressed to
everybody interested in the application of physical and
chemical dating methods to the geosciences and
archeology. It is especially valuable as a concise, but
comprehensive reference for students and practitioners.
Aerial Photographs in Geologic Interpretation and
Mapping Richard Godfrey Ray 1960 The use of aerial
photographs to obtain qualitative and quantitative
geologic information, and instrument procedures employed
in compiling geologic data from aerial photographs.
Character Strengths and Virtues Christopher Peterson
2004-04-08 "Character" has become a front-and-center
topic in contemporary discourse, but this term does not
have a fixed meaning. Character may be simply defined by
what someone does not do, but a more active and thorough
definition is necessary, one that addresses certain
vital questions. Is character a singular characteristic
of an individual, or is it composed of different
aspects? Does character--however we define it--exist in
degrees, or is it simply something one happens to have?
How can character be developed? Can it be learned?
Relatedly, can it be taught, and who might be the most
effective teacher? What roles are played by family,
schools, the media, religion, and the larger culture?
This groundbreaking handbook of character strengths and
virtues is the first progress report from a prestigious
group of researchers who have undertaken the systematic
classification and measurement of widely valued positive
traits. They approach good character in terms of
separate strengths-authenticity, persistence, kindness,
gratitude, hope, humor, and so on-each of which exists
in degrees. Character Strengths and Virtues classifies
twenty-four specific strengths under six broad virtues
that consistently emerge across history and culture:
wisdom, courage, humanity, justice, temperance, and
transcendence. Each strength is thoroughly examined in
its own chapter, with special attention to its meaning,
explanation, measurement, causes, correlates,
consequences, and development across the life span, as
well as to strategies for its deliberate cultivation.
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This book demands the attention of anyone interested in
psychology and what it can teach about the good life.
Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists 1970-12 The Bulletin
of the Atomic Scientists is the premier public resource
on scientific and technological developments that impact
global security. Founded by Manhattan Project
Scientists, the Bulletin's iconic "Doomsday Clock"
stimulates solutions for a safer world.
Geological Survey Research 1965 Geological Survey (U.S.)
1965
World Migration Report 2020 United Nations 2019-11-27
Since 2000, IOM has been producing world migration
reports. The World Migration Report 2020, the tenth in
the world migration report series, has been produced to
contribute to increased understanding of migration
throughout the world. This new edition presents key data
and information on migration as well as thematic
chapters on highly topical migration issues, and is
structured to focus on two key contributions for
readers: Part I: key information on migration and
migrants (including migration-related statistics); and
Part II: balanced, evidence-based analysis of complex
and emerging migration issues.
Physical Geology Steven Earle 2019 "Physical Geology is
a comprehensive introductory text on the physical
aspects of geology, including rocks and minerals, plate
tectonics, earthquakes, volcanoes, glaciation,
groundwater, streams, coasts, mass wasting, climate
change, planetary geology and much more. It has a strong
emphasis on examples from western Canada, especially
British Columbia, and also includes a chapter devoted to
the geological history of western Canada. The book is a
collaboration of faculty from Earth Science departments
at Universities and Colleges across British Columbia and
elsewhere"--BCcampus website.
Sedimentology and Stratigraphy Gary Nichols 2013-04-30
This fully revised and updated edition introduces the
reader to sedimentology and stratigraphic principles,
and provides tools for the interpretation of sediments
and sedimentary rocks. The processes of formation,
transport and deposition of sediment are considered and
then applied to develop conceptual models for the full
range of sedimentary environments, from deserts to deep
seas and reefs to rivers. Different approaches to using
stratigraphic principles to date and correlate strata
are also considered, in order to provide a comprehensive
introduction to all aspects of sedimentology and
stratigraphy. The text and figures are designed to be
accessible to anyone completely new to the subject, and
all of the illustrative material is provided in an
accompanying CD-ROM. High-resolution versions of these
images can also be downloaded from the companion website
for this book at: www.wiley.com/go/nicholssedimentology.
Sediment Provenance Rajat Mazumder 2016-10-08 Sediment
Provenance: Influences on Compositional Change from
Source to Sink provides a thorough and inclusive
overview that features data-based case studies on a
broad range of dynamic aspects in sedimentary rock
structure and deposition. Provenance data plays a
critical role in a number of aspects of sedimentary
rocks, including the assessment of palaeogeographic
reconstructions, the constraints of lateral
displacements in orogens, the characterization of crust
which is no longer exposed, the mapping of depositional
systems, sub-surface correlation, and in predicting
reservoir quality. The provenance of fine-grained
sediments—on a global scale—has been used to monitor
crustal evolution, and sediment transport is paramount
in considering restoration techniques for both watershed
and river restoration. Transport is responsible for
erosion, bank undercutting, sandbar formation,
aggradation, gullying, and plugging, as well as bed form
migration and generation of primary sedimentary
structures. Additionally, the quest for reservoir
quality in contemporary hydrocarbon exploration and
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extraction necessitates a deliberate focus on
diagenesis. This book addresses all of these challenges
and arms geoscientists with an all-in-one reference to
sedimentary rocks, from source to deposition. Provides
the latest data available on various aspects of
sedimentary rocks from their source to deposition
Features case studies throughout that illustrate new
data and critical analyses of published data by some of
the world’s most pre-eminent sedimentologists Includes
more than 150 illustrations, photos, figures, and
diagrams that underscore key concepts
Chattanooga Shale and Related Rocks of Central Tennessee
and Nearby Areas Louis C. Conant 1957
Seismic Stratigraphy Charles E. Payton 1977 "This Memoir
is the result of plans made after the first Research
Symposium on Seismic Stratigraphy presented at the 1975
national convention of the American Association of
Petroleum Geologists. Selected reports from technical
meetings since that time are also included."--Foreword.
The Seashell on the Mountaintop Alan Cutler 2003
Documents the work of a seventeenth-century scientist
and priest who was the first to conduct geological
studies of the earth's layers, revealing in the process
the planet's significant age as compared to biblical
beliefs. 22,500 first printing.
Geotechnical Site Characterization Paul W. Mayne 1998
SAS Programming in the Pharmaceutical Industry Jack
Shostak 2005 This real-world reference for clinical
trial SAS programming is packed with solutions that can
be applied day-to-day problems. Organized to reflect the
statistical programmers workflow, this user-friendly
text begins with an introduction to the working
environment, then presents chapters on importing and
massaging data into analysis data sets, producing
clinical trial output, and exporting data.
Geology of New York Yngvar W. Isachsen 2000
INIS Atomindex 1971
Annual Report Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution 2002
Alaska North Slope Oil-rock Correlation Study Leslie B.
Magoon 1985
Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists 1973-10 The Bulletin
of the Atomic Scientists is the premier public resource
on scientific and technological developments that impact
global security. Founded by Manhattan Project
Scientists, the Bulletin's iconic "Doomsday Clock"
stimulates solutions for a safer world.
Theory of the Earth James Hutton 2021-01-01 This ebook
is comprised of Hutton's 1788 paper 'Theory of the
Earth', read before the Royal Society of Edinburgh, as
well as Volumes 1 and 2 of his book of the same name.
Although his books, filled with long quotes in French,
make difficult reading, Hutton deserves to be better
known as one of the makers of the modern view of the
Earth.
EPA Publications Bibliography, 1984-1990 1990
The Microtremor Survey Method Hiroshi Okada 2003
World Development Report 2009 World Bank 2008-11-04
Rising densities of human settlements, migration and
transport to reduce distances to market, and
specialization and trade facilitated by fewer
international divisions are central to economic
development. The transformations along these three
dimensions density, distance, and division are most
noticeable in North America, Western Europe, and Japan,
but countries in Asia and Eastern Europe are changing in
ways similar in scope and speed. 'World Development
Report 2009: Reshaping Economic Geography' concludes
that these spatial transformations are essential, and
should be encouraged. The conclusion is not without
controversy. Slum-dwellers now number a billion, but the
rush to cities continues. Globalization is believed to
benefit many, but not the billion people living in
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lagging areas of developing nations. High poverty and
mortality persist among the world's 'bottom billion',
while others grow wealthier and live longer lives.
Concern for these three billion often comes with the
prescription that growth must be made spatially
balanced. The WDR has a different message: economic
growth is seldom balanced, and efforts to spread it out
prematurely will jeopardize progress. The Report:
documents how production becomes more concentrated
spatially as economies grow. proposes economic
integration as the principle for promoting successful
spatial transformations. revisits the debates on
urbanization, territorial development, and regional
integration and shows how today's developers can reshape
economic geography.
Landscapes on the Edge National Research Council
2010-04-25 During geologic spans of time, Earth's
shifting tectonic plates, atmosphere, freezing water,
thawing ice, flowing rivers, and evolving life have
shaped Earth's surface features. The resulting hills,
mountains, valleys, and plains shelter ecosystems that
interact with all life and provide a record of Earth
surface processes that extend back through Earth's
history. Despite rapidly growing scientific knowledge of
Earth surface interactions, and the increasing
availability of new monitoring technologies, there is
still little understanding of how these processes
generate and degrade landscapes. Landscapes on the Edge
identifies nine grand challenges in this emerging field
of study and proposes four high-priority research
initiatives. The book poses questions about how our
planet's past can tell us about its future, how
landscapes record climate and tectonics, and how Earth
surface science can contribute to developing a
sustainable living surface for future generations.
Geology of the Bedford Shale and Berea Sandstone in the
Appalachian Basin James F. Pepper 1954
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States
National Research Council 2009-07-29 Scores of talented
and dedicated people serve the forensic science
community, performing vitally important work. However,
they are often constrained by lack of adequate
resources, sound policies, and national support. It is
clear that change and advancements, both systematic and
scientific, are needed in a number of forensic science
disciplines to ensure the reliability of work, establish
enforceable standards, and promote best practices with
consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science
in the United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed
plan for addressing these needs and suggests the
creation of a new government entity, the National
Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and enforce
standards within the forensic science community. The
benefits of improving and regulating the forensic
science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement
officials, enhancing homeland security, and reducing the
risk of wrongful conviction and exoneration.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States
gives a full account of what is needed to advance the
forensic science disciplines, including upgrading of
systems and organizational structures, better training,
widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable best
practices, and mandatory certification and accreditation
programs. While this book provides an essential call-toaction for congress and policy makers, it also serves as
a vital tool for law enforcement agencies, criminal
prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic science
educators.
Planetary Tectonics Thomas R. Watters 2010 This book is
an essential reference volume that surveys tectonic
landforms on solid bodies throughout the Solar System.
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